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EXHIBIT 6
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Lisa N. Himes

From: Lisa N. Himes

Sent: Friday, May 18, 2018 1:00 PM

To: 'ice-foia@dhs.gov'

Subject: Blixseth/FOIA Case No. 2018-ICFO-31995

Attachments: 5.18.18 Pavlik-Keenan Letter re ICE FOIA Case No 2018-ICFO-31995.pdf

Ms. Pavlik-Keenan,
Please see the attached letter and payment, which are also being sent via first class mail.

Thank you,

Lisa Norrett Himes | Of Counsel

ROGERS JOSEPH O'DONNELL | a Professional Law Corporation
875 15th Street, N.W., Suite 725 | Washington, D.C. 20005
202.777.8953 direct | 202.347.8429 fax

311 California Street, 10th fl | San Francisco, CA 94104
415.956.2828 main | 415.956.6457 fax
lhimes@rjo.com

WWW.rjo.com

Notice to recipient: This email is meant for only the intended recipient(s) of the transmission and may be privileged by law. tf you receive this
email in error, please notify us immediately. Do not print, copy, or disseminate it. Please delete the email from your system. Thank you.
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202.777.8950 (t) 1 Bowen Building
202.347.8429 () | 875 I5th Street, NW, Suite 725
| Washington DC 20005

415.956.2828 (t) | Robert Dollar Building
415.956.6457 (f) | 311 California Street, 10th Flir.

ROGERS JOSEPH O'DONNELL www.rjo.com | San Francisco CA 94104

Lisa N. Himes

202.777.8953 (d)
Ihimes@rjo.com

May 18, 2018

VIA EMAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL

Ms. Catrina M. Pavlik-Keenan, FOIA Officer
U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement
Freedom of Information Act Office

500 12th Street, S.W., Stop 5009
Washington, D.C. 20536-5009

Email: ICE-FOIA@dhs.gov

Re: ICE FOIA Case Number 2018-I1CF0-31995
Dear Ms. Pavlik-Keenan:

This letter responds to your letter dated May 1, 2018 regarding search and duplication
expenses for processing the above-referenced request. It also follows up on my email of May 1,
2018 and my letter of May 9, 2018, where I requested to further discuss this matter by phone or
email. I have received no response to my requests.

I am sending this letter with the enclosed payment to ensure that your office continues to
process this FOIA request. Also, once again, [ am requesting a phone number or return
communication regarding how I can further discuss this request.

Please contact me at your earliest convenience by phone (202-777-8953) or email

(lhimes@tjo.com) to discuss this request.

Best regards,
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Lisa N. Himes

Enclosure

A Professional Law Corporation
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